
Wilmington Learning Collaborative (WLC) and Christina School District have launched the
search to identify the next principal for Maurice Pritchett Sr. Academy. We understand the
significance of this decision and we are committed to leading a process that is transparent,
accessible, and that is guided by the input and needs of our community. We have contracted with
the search firm Alma Advisory Group to support us with this important process.

We want this process informed by community input and invite you to share what you see as the
most important priorities for the next principal. Please join us and share your hopes and
aspirations for Maurice Pritchett Sr. Academy and the things you want to make sure we get right
as we carry out this search.

The community gathering will take place on

Refreshments will be
available starting at  5:30pm

Session begins
at  6pm

Child care and translation
services will be provided

THE MAURICE PRITCHETT SR. ACADEMY CAFETERIA
6:00PM

Tuesday, November 19th

COMMUNITY GATHERING
Maurice Pritchett Sr. Academy Principal Search

PLEASE COME JOIN US!

https://almaadvisorygroup.com/

